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Dear Valued Customer, 
 
YAGEO Corporation (YAGEO) and KEMET Electronics Corporation (KEMET) do not 
have any direct material suppliers in the Russia or Ukraine regions (“Regions of 
Concern”). We are aware that a limited number of suppliers may source palladium from 
the Regions of Concern.  In response to sourcing concerns, our inventory levels of 
palladium materials have been increased to avoid any potential impact.  Additionally, we 
maintain a reclaim process for all precious metals which includes palladium.   
 
Due to the highly fluid nature of this extraordinary situation, our Procurement teams are 
closely monitoring the situation to prevent supply chain disruptions.  
 
Should you have additional questions, please contact your KEMET sales representative. 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
 
Joel Sherman 
Senior Director, Compliance and Sustainability  
 
 


